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You’re a Good Man, Charlie Brown 

Romeo Theatre Company is excited to bring the “Peanuts'' back together 
with the revised musical You’re a Good Man, Charlie Brown. R.T.C. will present 
three performances: January 26th @ 7 p.m., and January 27th @ 2pm and 7pm at 
Romeo High School located at 62300 Jewell Rd. Washington, Michigan 48094. 

The show is an upbeat musical based on the classic comic strip “Peanuts” 
by Charles Schultz. The whole gang's here: bossy Lucy is hopelessly in love with 
piano prodigy Schroeder who doesn’t give her the time of day, perfectionist Sally 
is still mocking blanket-toting Linus, Snoopy is in the doghouse, and the 
“blockhead” himself, Charlie Brown, is in rare form. Brief vignettes span the 
months from Valentine’s Day to Beethoven Day, from wild optimism to utter 
despair. 

You’re a Good Man, Charlie Brown is a crowd-pleasing classic. 
Performances are January 26th @ 7pm and January 27th @ 2 pm and @ 7 pm. 
Seating is reserved. Tickets may be purchased online at or an hour before curtain at 
the box office on the performance dates. Tickets will be available online starting 
January 3rd online through our ticketing website: 
romeotheatrecompany.ludus.com. Good Grief! You don’t want to miss this show! 
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